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The Secretary of State of the United States of Araerica to the
Chargé d'Affaîres aÂ. of the Canadian Embassy in the

Ujnited States of America.

DrPARTàENT cir SnrTa

'WAsmNQTo, August 23, 1983.
SIR:

I have received your Note dated August 13, 1963 concering a Mermoranduin
of Understanding on the testing of experimental communications satellites,
slgned by representatives of the Departmeint of Transport and the National
Aeronautics and Space Administration on April 4, 1963 and April 25, 1963,
respectively.

The Government of the United States concurs in this Memorandumn, and
agrees to your.proposai that your Note and the Memorandumn attached thereto,
together with this reply, shail constitute an Agreement between our twO
Governments on this subject with effect from this date.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my high consideration.

WILLLAM C. BURDETT
For the Secretary of State

The Honorable
H. Basil Robinson,

Chargé d'Affaires ad interim of Canada.


